Board Summary
June 16, 2022

The Huntingdon Special School District Board of Education met on Thursday, June 16, 2022 at
6:00 p.m. The following action was taken:

1. The May balance sheets and minutes from the May 19, 2022 and May 24, 2022 meetings
were approved.

The board approved budget amendments.

The board approved the 2022-2023 HSSD Staff Development Calendar.

The board approved the 2022-2023 School Nutrition Program Agreement.

The board approved the 2022-2023 Differentiated Pay Plan.

A statutory bond for Director of Schools as fiscal agent for the system through Tennessee
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Risk Management Trust was approved.
7. The employment of the following was acknowledged:
Lindsey Johnson — 2" grade, HPS
Chesley Johnson — Educational Assistant
Caitlin Smith — Health Services Coordinator
Audrea Abbott — Educational Assistant
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8. The board acknowledged the following retirements:
a. Linda Bales — Technology Coordinator
b. Becky Orr — Central Office Accounting
c. Eric Swenson — HHS Physical Education (will remain on 120-day contract)
9. The board approved breakfast and lunch prices for the 2022-2023 school year.
10.The board discussed TSBA Fall District Meeting.
11.The board approved TSSE membership.
12.The board approved the HSSD Student and Parent Handbook.
13.The board approved surplus items.
14.The board approved an increase for substitute teacher pay.
15.The board approved the 2022-2023 Budget.
16.The board adopted policy #5.119 Employment of Retirees.
17.The board amended the following policies:
#3.202 Emergency Preparedness Plan
#4.210 Credit Recovery
#4.600 Grading System

#5.200 Separation Practices for Tenured Teachers

Qo T p



e. #5.201 Separation Practices for Non-Tenured Teachers
f. #5.701 Substitute Teachers
g. #2.806 Bids and Quotations
18.The board was informed of the retirement of Lorene Davis — HMS Secretary.
19.The board approved the addition of two Educational Assistant positions.
20.The board was informed the HHS Mustang Mentors won the character.org Promising
Practice award.
21.The board was informed a $49,000.00 grant was received to develop the Environmental
Learning Lab at HPS.
22.The board was informed of the closing of the property on 206 Hawkins Lane.
23.The next board meeting was set for July 21, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.



